6/14/12
Thursday Update

Dear Districts,

Scoop Articles
The CDE newsletter, the Scoop, has recently published several articles for the OSN on the New Meal Patterns. These contain information that will be useful to district administration, for clarification and support of the changes. These articles have been archived on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutritrainingsNewMealPatterns.htm (toward the bottom of the page).

Parent Brochure – Changes to CO School Meals Create Healthier Options
Also posted on the website referenced above is our new parent brochure (again, toward the bottom of the page). Please feel free to make use of this brochure, to educate  your parents on the New Meal Patterns and to help them to make healthy choices at home.

Information on Certification of Compliance with New Meal Patterns
On 11 June 2012 a revised Q&A on Certification was sent out by USDA. This has also been posted on our website at http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriCertification.htm.

School Nutrition Association – Annual National Conference (ANC)
If you have not already done so, there is still time to register for ANC, which is being held in Denver this year. To register, please visit http://www.schoolnutrition.org/Level2_ANC2012.aspx?id=16689. We hope to see everyone there!

Thank you,



Jennifer Otey
Consultant
Office of School Nutrition
Colorado Department of Education
1580 Logan St. #760
Denver, CO 80203
Nutrition Main Line-303-866-6661
Direct Line-303-866-6450
Fax-303-866-6133


